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Deputy Foreign Minister Aibek Moldogaziev met with Deputy Assistant Secretary for South and 
Central Asia John Mark Pommersheim, who arrived in Bishkek for the annual bilateral consultations.

They discussed the key issues on the agenda and prospects of bilateral relations.

The issues of further interaction in the framework of C5+1 mechanism, cooperation in the field of 
business, investments, human rights were considered.
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